NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE GREENVILLE BOARD OF DEVELOPMENT
In Attendance at
TEDC Webinar “Talent Attraction in the Workforce”
May 22, 2019
10:00 a.m. ~ 1:30 p.m.
Fletcher Warren Civic Center

5501 Business 69 South

Greenville, Texas

In accordance with the provisions of the Texas Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Texas
Government Code, notice is hereby given that a Possible Quorum of the Greenville
Board of Development may be in attendance at the TEDC Webinar “Talent Attraction in
the Workforce” taking place on May 22, 2019, 10:00 a.m. — 1:30 p.m. at 5501 Business
69 South, Greenville, Texas.

One or more members of the Greenville Board of Development may attend this meeting
and no action will be taken by the Greenville Board of Development.



